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A NOTE FROM DOUG
Summer is always a busy time in the constituency office, and this

year was no exception! Even though this year looked a little different

from summers past, we were still able to celebrate and enjoy the

wonderful weather, and spend time with family and friends. 

This is a great opportunity to look back and reflect on the events and

happenings of summer 2021, as we move into the cooler fall weather,

and a new school year! 



In August: Minister
Lisa McLeod came to
visit our wonderful
tourism businesses
in the riding. 

We celebrated by
going Tree-Top
Trekking! 



Former MP Alex
Nuttall showing
support for the
community
through his
annual PIE
Education
Backpack
fundraiser. 






It's always
great to visit
the Barrie
Automotive
Flea Market at
Burl's Creek! 






Just a couple
of the great
new
businesses
that opened
this year!






Great to join in with
MPP Khanjin on a local
waste free Wednesday
cleanup in the riding.

Cheering for our home
team at a Baycats
game!






At the City of
Barrie Seniors Fair.

Honouring the
work of Canadian
Peacekeepers in
Angus.




Thanks for
a great

summer!


